
 

 

 
 

1st April 2020 

 
 

 
 

 

Dear Student 
 

 
We are delighted that you have taken an interest in studying Mathematics at the Deanery CE Sixth Form 

College. We are proud to have a consistently high pass rate especially students achieving high grades and 
the popularity of A level Mathematics continues to grow both in College as well as nationally. We are one of 

the most popular subjects in sixth form. 

 
We would like to take the opportunity to inform you that we are available, via email, should you wish to 

discuss anything A level (Mathematics) related or the Bridging Units recently sent to you.  
 

We are also going to keep in touch with you setting transition resources and creating a group online learning 

platform to ensure you have all the available information, support and resources in advance of your move 
into sixth form. 

 
If you require any information or support, please feel free to contact us on the email addresses below. 

 
 

Yours faithfully, 

 
 

 
Mr P Benson 

Assistant Head of Mathematics 

 
Mr P Benson: sbensonp@deanery.wigan.sch.uk 

Miss E Kirby: skirbye@deanery.wigan.sch.uk 
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